
August 3, 2021 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
RE: OPUC WA 83 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
I am submitting a protest regarding WA 83, Sunriver Water LCC’s application to expand service 
territory to add the Caldera Springs Annexation to the Sunriver Water service area.  
 
In addition to a real and certain concern for the future water supply in our area, I am concerned 
about how the expansion will be funded, and how new homes are brought into the system if 
they are added to our system. 
 
The current system has been developed and paid for over the years by the current users.   Even 
though the system is not a public utility subject to enterprise zone rules, a system development 
fee structure should be established.  All new users need to “buy into” the established system.  If 
they create a demand that outstrips the supply, then the added users should foot the bill to 
create a new supply, or they should be required to establish their own system.  The future use 
of ground water should be limited to domestic use only, and should not be used for landscape 
or recreational purposes.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Mark McConnell 
57519 Tamarack Lane 
Sunriver, Oregon 97707 
 
mcconn@me.com 
541-270-1313 
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